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NEW QUESTION: 1
Which feature does Cisco TrustSec use to provide scalable,
secure communication throughout a network?
A. security group tag number assigned to each user on a switch
B. security group tag ACL assigned to each router on a network
C. security group tag ACL assigned to each port on a switch
D. security group tag number assigned to each port on a network
Answer: D
Explanation:
Cisco TrustSec uses tags to represent logical group privilege.
This tag, called a Security Group Tag (SGT), is used in access
policies. The SGT is understood and is used to enforce traffic
by Cisco switches, routers and firewalls . Cisco TrustSec is

defined in three phases: classification, propagation and
enforcement.
When users and devices connect to a network, the network
assigns a specific security group. This process is called
classification. Classification can be based on the results of
the authentication or by associating the SGT with an IP, VLAN,
or port-profile (-&gt; Answer 'security group tag ACL assigned
to each port on a switch' and answer 'security group tag number
assigned to each user on a switch' are not correct as they say
"assigned ... on a switch" only. Answer 'security group tag ACL
assigned to each router on a network' is not correct either as
it says "assigned to each router").

NEW QUESTION: 2
At December 31, SCM Ltd., a calendar-year entity, reported the
following accounts for which the carrying amount differed from
the tax base:
What taxable and deductible amounts are related to these
temporary differences?
A. Option D
B. Option C
C. Option A
D. Option B
Answer: D
Explanation:
The difference between the carrying amount of an asset or
liability and its tax base is a temporary difference TD). A
taxable (deductible) TD results in taxable deductible) amounts
in the future when the carrying amount of the asset or
liability is recovered or settled. The tax base is the amount
Attributed for tax purposes to an asset or liability. The tax
base of an asset is the amount deductible against Future
taxable economic benefits when the asset's carrying amount is
recovered. The tax base of a liability is the portion of the
carrying amount that will not be deductible against future
taxable economic benefits for tax Purposes. The tax base of
revenue received in advance a liability) is the portion of the
carrying amount taxable in the future. Thus, the US $70,000
temporary difference$150,000 carrying amount - $80,000 tax
base) related to the depreciable assets is classified as a
taxable amount. When income, such as rental income, is taxable
before being recognized in accounting profit, future sacrifices
to provide the rental service or refund amounts paid will
result in future tax deductible amounts when the liability is
settled. Thus, the US $40,000 temporary difference$40,000
carrying amount $0 tax base) related to the deferred rental
Revenue is classified as a deductible amount.
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Answer: C

NEW QUESTION: 4
A. Option
B. Option
C. Option
D. Option
Answer: C
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